
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

October 19, 2011 

 

Larry W. Camper, Director 

Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection 

Office of Federal and State Materials and Environmental Management Programs 

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 

Washington, DC  20555-0001 

 

Ref: Proposed Eagle Rock Enrichment Facility Project 

Bonneville County, Idaho 

 

Dear Mr. Camper: 

 

On September 29, 2011, the Advisory Council on Historic Preservation (ACHP) received the 

Memorandum of Agreement (MOA) for the above referenced project. In accordance with Section 

800.6(b)(1)(iv) of the ACHP’s regulations, the ACHP acknowledges receipt of the MOA. The 

filing of the MOA, and execution of its terms, completes the requirements of Section 106 of the 

National Historic Preservation Act and the ACHP’s regulations.  

 

We appreciate you providing us with a copy of this MOA and will retain it for inclusion in our 

records regarding this project. Should you have any questions or require additional assistance, 

please contact Tom McCulloch at (202) 606-8554, or via email at tmcculloch@achp.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Raymond V. Wallace 

Historic Preservation Technician 

Office of Federal Agency Programs 


